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TO: District Design Engineers, Plans Preparation Manual Holders 

FROM: David C. O'Hagan, PE, State Roadway Design Engineer 

COPIES: Robert Greer, Brian Blanchard, Tim Lattner, William Nickas, 
Duane Brautigam, Elwin Broome, Chris Richter, FHWA 

SUBJECT: Goveming Standards and Specifications Note 

REQUIREMENTS: 

Effective with the January 2007 letting, the Goveming Specifications and Standards Note placed 
on the Key Sheet is revised to reference the 2007 Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge 
Construction. The revised note is as follows: 

GOVEHNiNG STANDARDS A,iVD SPCCIFICA TIONS: 
F l  ORIDA DEPARTMFIVT OF TRANSPORTATION, 
DES IGN 5 TANDARDS DA TFD 2006, 
AND STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS FOR ROAD AND 
BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION DA TED 2097, 
AS AMENLIED BY CONTRACT DOCUMEAITS. 

BACKGROUND: 
The State Specifications Office has just published the 2007 Standard Specifications for Road and 
Bridge Construction. Designers can obtain hardcopies of the book through the FDOT Maps and 
Publications Sales Office web site at: http://www.dot.state.fl.us/mapsandpublications/. The State 
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Specifications Office advises that the 2007 book will be posted soon on their web site: 
http://www.dot.state.fl.us/specificationsoffice/. 

IMPLEMENTATION: 

Plans must be updated beginning with the January 2007 letting to reflect the revised key sheet 
note. 

The Plans Preparation Manual (PPM), January 1,2007 PPM Update will include a revision to the 
Governing Specifications and Standards Note on Exhibit KS-I (PPM Volume 2, Chapter 3). 

The FDOT CADD Cell Library key sheet cells will be updated to include these changes in the 
FDOT 2004, Maintenance Release 3, scheduled for release August 2006. Until Maintenance 
Release 3 is issued, designers will need to manually change key sheet cells to use the new 
Specifications date on applicable projects. 

CONTACT: 

Rob Quigley, P.E. 
Roadway Design Engineer 
robert.quigley@.dot.state.fl.us 
850-414-4356 


